Dear Honorable Commissioners and CRC Staff,

(I have included only the Commissioners I have email addresses for; please distribute to other Commissioners as necessary to comply with Bagley-Keene)

I have reviewed the synopsis of the Commission's February 24 meeting posted at http://www.redistrictingca.org/news-and-community/citizens-redistricting-commission-meeting-synopsis-for-february-24-2011).

The synopsis indicates that a policy or RFI for the Voting Rights Act attorney is posted at http://wedrawthelines.ca.gov/meeting\_handouts.html. However, it is not.

Also, the revised RFI for redistricting mapping services that the Commission approved at the end of the February 24 meeting is not posted at http://wedrawthelines.ca.gov/meeting\_handouts.html either. The draft RFI dated 2/23 is posted, but the revised RFI approved on 2/24 is not.

Would the Commission be able to post the two RFIs? I would be grateful.

Thank you and best regards,
Eugene Lee
Eugene Lee
Voting Rights Project Director

ASIAN PACIFIC AMERICAN LEGAL CENTER

Member of Asian American Center for Advancing Justice

